ATTACHMENT III

Office of Emergency Services
4985 Broder Boulevard, Dublin, CA 94568-3309 s

Director of Emergency Services g
Coroner - Marshal

May 11, 2022

Paul Wheeler, Emergency Services Officer,
Hayward Fire Department

777 B Street

Hayward, CA 94541

Subject: Hayward PD PSPS Grant Acceptance

I am pleased to inform you the City of Hayward will be receiving some of the PSPS grant
monies to help fund the generator plug in system proposed during our site visit located at the
Hayward Police Department Dispatch Center, 300 W. Winton Avenue. The City of Hayward
has been approved funding not to exceed $29,000 to complete your project as described in your
job proposal.

Reminders:
Approved projects must be completed by August 31, 2022.

Electrical engineering studies and/or planning, as well as any/all permits are not reimbursable
with these PSPS grant funds.

Only actual equipment and installation labor costs are reimbursable by this grant.

What the Alameda Countyv Sheriff’s Office, Office of Emergency Services will need:

Itemized receipts showing:

1) Final costs of materials

2) Final costs of labor to include wiring, switching and electricians’ fees
3) Date of completion

4) Supporting photographs of completed project

Reimbursement will be sent in the form of a check 3 to 4 weeks after project completion and
upon final review by the Office of Emergency Services staff.



Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and the associated terms listed above, noting your
entity’s acceptance of this funding via email to the following: rmacintire@acgov.org

Sincerely,

L R Mot

Lieutenant Richard Macintire #1632

Alameda County Sheriff’s Office / Office of Emergency Services
4985 Broder Blvd. Dublin CA, 94568

(925) 803-7803



